
 
 

SAINT MARY’S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL, DUBAI 

 YEAR FIVE ADMISSION LIST  

FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2021-2022 

No. Application No. Name 

1. Y5M-120-2021 Ali Mehdi 

2. Y5M-87-2021 Syed Mahdin Ali 

3. Y5M-121-2021 Zach Antenor Sagarino 

4. Y5M-29-2021 Samuel Olaimposi Odogbo 

5. Y5M-108-2021 Vincent Gabe Riel Reyes Vios 

6. Y5M-53-2021 Malone Jaice Suerte Felipe Juganas 

7. Y5M-34-2021 Louise Lorenz Enriquez Balbon 

8. Y5M-119-2021 Skye Liem Thaddeus Arazo 

9. Y5M-80-2021 Zane Nazareth Dias 

10. Y5F-98-2021 
Muthukuda Arachchige Dona Nayeli 

Amelia Gunasekara 

11. Y5F-102-2021 Mardanshley Kristen Cepe Paran 

12. Y5F-81-2021 Aaralyn Coutinho 

13. Y5F-112-2021 Shania Fernandes 

14. Y5F-114-2021 Jessica Joel 

 

 



 
 

Monday, 25th January  2021 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai. We are happy to welcome your child 

to our Marian family in Year Five for the next Academic Year 2021-2022.  

At this stage we would ask you to kindly come to the school office 

from Tuesday, 26th January 2021 between 7:30 am and 12:00 pm 

with a copy of the Emirates ID for both parents and AED 500/- as a 

registration amount to confirm your child’s admission. This amount 

will be adjusted with the first term fees for your child in YEAR FIVE 

(2021-2022 )  

The last day to pay this amount and confirm your child’s admission will be Saturday, 30th  January 

2021 ( 8:00 -11:30 am ). If you do not come by then we will understand that you have chosen to 

decline the admission .  

Admissions will be confirmed only once KHDA has approved all the paperwork by the end of this 

Academic Year and once we have been able to complete the KHDA registration with all your 

documentation accurately.  

In the course of the coming months we will be updating you with some reading material, word 

lists and other educational material that we would like the children to work on to help them make 

a smooth transition to Year Five.  

It is our expectation that every child has their own laptop ( not a shared device with siblings ) with 

a minimum core processor of i5 and eighth generation at the start of the Academic Year in 

September 2021.  

We are grateful for your interest in Saint Mary’s and we hope that we shall have an exciting and 

fulfilling journey  together for years to come. We offer you our blessings for the safety and well-

being of your family at this time.  

          

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 

          ( Principal ) 


